
NEW ALTAR SERVERS
Any boys or girls in the 4 , 5  or  6  grade, are welcome and encouraged to participate in training toth th th

become an Altar Server. Our altar servers are able to serve throughout high school, if they so wish.  Those
who wish to serve must be in the parish grade school, private school or our PREP program.  They go
through a period of training before they are commissioned to serve at Mass.

Altar Servers  assist the priest at Mass. They assist at the weekend Mass, at weddings and funerals and  the
special liturgical celebrations throughout the year. They have an extreme privilege to kneel so close to the
altar as our Savior, Jesus Christ, becomes truly present, Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity upon the altar.

Depending on the number of candidates, classes will be held on Wednesday and/or Thursdays from 4:30-
6:00 p.m. The First practice for ALL Candidates will be in the Church on October 10,2018.  Enter by side door across from

the Rectory.  Deacon George

NAME____________________________________________________________

ADDRESS_________________________________________________________

TELEPHONE #_______-_______________ PARENTS E-MAIL_________________________

DATE OF BIRTH_________________________

SCHOOL ATTENDING_____________________________________________ Grade__________

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE RECTORY, PARISH SCHOOL OFFICE OR P.R.E.P.  OFFICE. 

         DEADLINE FOR SIGNING UP IS MONDAY, October 8,2018.


